
Will the activity or resulting human 
presence occur within one mile of an 

eagle nest or roost?

Are you concerned about impacts to 
golden eagles, bald eagles, or both from 

your activity?

Golden Eagles, Both Species, or I don't 
know which species: 

Will the activity or resulting human 
presence occur during the nesting 

season (Jan1 to Aug 31) in this or any 
subsequent year?

Will the activity or resulting human 
presence occur within one-half mile of 

the nest? Will the activity or human presence 
resulting from an activity cause removal 
or alteration of >5 acres of vegetation?

ENDPOINT: Need Technical Assistance

ENDPOINT: No permit needed

Will the activity or resulting human 
presence cause removal or alteration of 

vegetation?

ENDPOINT: Need Technical Assistance

ENDPOINT: No permit needed

ENDPOINT: Need Technical Assistance

Bald Eagles:
Will the activity or resulting human 

presence occur within 660 feet of the 
nearest BAEA nest or roost?

ENDPOINT: No permit needed

Are you concerned about impacts to bald 
eagle nest(s), roost(s), or both?

Nest:
Will the activity or resulting human 

presence occur during the nesting season 
(Jan 1 to Aug 31) in this or any 

subsequent year?

ENDPOINT: You likely need a permit for 
nest disturbance. Visit ePermits.fws.gov 

to apply.  

Will the activity or resulting human 
presence occur within 330 feet of the 

nearest BAEA nest?

Will the activity or resulting human 
presence cause alteration of the 

landscape (ex: extensive vegetation 
clearing or any removal of overstory 

trees)?

ENDPOINT: No permit needed

ENDPOINT: You likely need a permit for 
nest disturbance. Visit ePermits.fws.gov 

to apply.  

ENDPOINT: No permit needed

Roost:
Will the activity or resulting human 
presence occur during the roosting 

season (Oct 15 to Mar 15) in this or any 
subsequent year?

ENDPOINT: You likely need a permit for 
disturbance. Visit ePermits.fws.gov to 

apply.  

Will the activity or resulting human 
presence occur within 330 feet of the 

nearest BAEA roost?

Will the activity or resulting human 
presence cause alteration of the 

landscape (e.g. extensive vegetation 
clearing or any removal of overstory 

trees)?

ENDPOINT: No permit needed

ENDPOINT: You likely need a permit for 
disturbance. Visit ePermits.fws.gov to 

apply.  

ENDPOINT: No permit needed

Both Nest and Roost:
Will the activity or resulting human 

presence occur during the  during the 
nesting season (Jan 1 to Aug 31) or 

roosting season (Oct 15 to Mar 15) in 
this or any subsequent year?

Will the activity or resulting human 
presence occur within 330 feet of the 

nearest BAEA nest or roost?

ENDPOINT: No permit needed

Will the activity or resulting human 
presence cause alteration of the 

landscape (e.g. extensive vegetation 
clearing or any removal of overstory 

trees)?

ENDPOINT: You likely need a permit for 
disturbance. Visit ePermits.fws.gov to 

apply.  

ENDPOINT: No permit needed

ENDPOINT: You likely need a permit for 
disturbance. Visit ePermits.fws.gov to 

apply

Endpoint: No permit needed
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